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From: Recluse <94harleyfxstc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 6:38 AM CROOK COUNT
To: Plan . ) APR 09 2024
Subject: Proposed Dollar General in Juniper Canyon

PLANNING DEPT

We don't want a dollar general location up juniper canyon it's a horrible spot and would negatively
impact our rural life and the value of our properties, this location would draw unwanted traffic and trash
to our area and being there is only one way in and out of here it's a bad idea. Many have moved out here
to get away from the city life and chain stores that plague the city's, it's beautiful country out here and the
last thing anyone wants or needs is a dollar general. You should be planning on a alternate route to
evacuate the canyon if a large wildfire should ever arise. WE DO NOT WANT A RETAIL STORE UP THE
CANYON PLEASE CONSIDER THIS AS A BAD IDEA PERIOD!
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